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(916) 445-5047

May 19, 1980 

Dear Mr. Redacted 

This is to confirm our phone conversation today with your office. We are of the opinion 
that Revenue and Taxation Code Section 408(c) requires you to disclose your homeowners’ 
exemption claim files to the California Highway Patrol. 

Very truly yours, 

Robert R. Keeling 
Tax Counsel 
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